
 

Round up: Quiz Night Fundraiser 

By Lanarkshire Badminton 

Big thank you to everyone who came last night to our Quiz Night Fundraiser - it was a 

fantastic evening of fun and we have managed to raise funds which will support our group’s 

activities which is greatly appreciated.  

 

Well done to the quiz winners Lord of the Strings and to all the teams for taking part.  We 

had a total of around 50 people in attendance across 11 teams which made it an interesting 

evening. 

 

A thank you to our team of group volunteers and of course special mention to Hugh our 

Quizmaster and Nikki who was on hand to assist throughout the 7 rounds which included 

general knowledge, sport, TV theme songs and lots more. 
 

Also thanks to Cambuslang Golf Club for letting us host the event at their clubhouse and put 

on a excellent buffet which was enjoyed by everyone! 

 

We are hoping to hold future events as this was a great way to bring together the Lanarkshire 

Badminton community of badminton enthusiasts, friends & family. 

 

Of course we are always keen to improve what we do so we welcome any feedback from 

those who attended.  If you wish to get in touch please email 

lanarkshirebadders@hotmail.com  

 

Check out our photos below: 
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